
From: kathleen codyrachel <codyrachel92@gmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, October 12, 2017 2:38 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Please reject Northern Pass  
  
kathleen codyrachel 
8 Friar Tuck Way 
Wolfeboro, NH 03894 
 
October 12, 2017 
 
 
Dear Pamela Monroe, 
 
After destroying our beautiful northern landscape - by the time this will be built wind, solar and the Tesla foundation  will have 
solved most of our power problems and will be stuck with a useless eyesore - someone is pushing this for money only - business as 
usual- please don't let them 
 
 
Sincerely, 
kathleen codyrachel 
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